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Park	Community	Credit	Union	Announces	New	Relationship	with	Holy	Cross	High	School		

	
Louisville,	KY,	-	Park	Community	Credit	Union	announced	this	week	a	new	relationship	with	Holy	Cross	High	
School.	The	announcement	positions	Park	Community	as	Holy	Cross’s	official	credit	union.	
	
The	sponsorship	will	include	outreach	to	Holy	Cross	students,	parents,	faculty	and	alumni	as	well	as	a	Holy	
Cross	High	School	ATM	debit	card	and	sponsored	events	throughout	the	year.	

Over	the	last	few	years,	Park	has	focused	on	partnering	with	established	local	institutions	that	share	a	
similar	passion	for	reinvesting	in	the	Louisville	community.	This	week’s	announcement	with	Holy	Cross	is	a	
significant	addition	to	that	effort	as	it	continues	to	expand	its	presence	in	the	Louisville	area.		

“Holy	Cross	High	School	has	always	been	a	symbol	of	pride	in	Louisville.	Many	of	our	employee’s	children	
have	attended	school	there.	It’s	a	local	institution	we’re	proud	to	support,”	said	Sandy	Gogan,	Senior	Vice	
President	of	Retail	Services	for	Park	Community	Credit	Union	

“We	want	partners	that	keep	their	money	local	and	give	back.	Everyone	knows	Park	is	one	of	the	best	local	
institutions	to	do	this.	They’ve	always	been	a	big	supporter	of	us	so	we’re	really	looking	forward	to	a	new	
relationship	with	them,”	said	Danielle	Wiegandt,	President	of	Holy	Cross	High	School.			

				
####	

	
Park	Community	Credit	Union	is	a	Kentucky	credit	union,	seeking	to	improve	the	quality	of	life	for	our	
members,	communities,	and	employees.	We	have	a	total	of	14	branches,	11	serving	the	Louisville	Metro	Area	
and	3	serving	the	Bluegrass	Region	of	Kentucky.		Anyone	who	lives,	works,	worships,	or	attends	school	in	the	
counties	of	Anderson,	Bourbon,	Boyle,	Bullitt,	Clark,	Estill	Fayette,	Franklin,	Garrard,	Harrison,	Henry,	Jackson,	
Jessamine,	Jefferson,	Lincoln,	Madison,	Mercer,	Nicholas,	Oldham,	Powell,	Scott,	Shelby,	Spencer,	Trimble,	
and	Woodford	Counties	in	Kentucky	and	Clark	and	Floyd	counties	in	Southern	Indiana	is	eligible	to	bank	with	
Park	Community.		The	Bluegrass	Region	branches	are	located	in	Richmond,	Lexington,	and	Berea,	Kentucky.		
For	more	information	about	Park	Community	Credit	Union	and	our	effort	to	provide	service	excellence	as	your	
personal,	full-service	financial	provider,	please	visit	www.parkcommunity.com,	www.get2knowit.com,	
www.parkcommunitygives.com	or	follow	us	on	Facebook	at	www.facebook.com/parkcommunitycu	and	
Twitter	at	www.twitter.com/parkcommunity.	


